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BARKING DOGS 
Complaints have come in about 

dogs barking all night.  DO NOT 

let your dogs bark all night.  We 

have a noise Bylaw and this 

could result in a fine.  Please be 

courteous and bring your dogs in 

at night and let people sleep. 

BRONZE COMBO/NLS 
Bronze Combo – July 16-17-18 

NLS – August 14-15 and 27-28-

29.  

Recertification will be the last day 

of the NLS course. 

Contact the Town Office for more 

info.  306-723-4324 

 SWIM LESSONS 
We are just in the process of 

accepting applications to hire the 

pool staff for 2020.  Stay tuned 

for the announcement of swim 

lessons. 

 

Son: Mom, I met an Irish boy on St. 

Patrick’s Day. 

Mom: Oh, really? 

Son: No, O’Reilly! 
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SUMMER IS COMING AND WE ARE HIRING!!!!!! 
The Town of Cupar is actively looking for motivated students to join our team over the 2020 summer months.  

We are looking for 2 summer maintenance positions, Cashier, Senior Life Guards, Junior Life Guards and 

Instructors for our pool season.  If you are interested in these positions please bring your resume and copies of 

all pertinent certificates.  

This is an opportunity to work in your own town, earn some spending cash and gain some experience in the 

work force that is so valuable. 

Resumes can be dropped off at the office, emailed to townofcupar1@sasktel.net or faxed to 306-723-4644.   

CUPAR FIRE DEPARTMENT  
With Spring approaching we need to prepare for the season.  Field work will be starting and with that burning 

will be occurring for residue management.  We ask that you please call the Control Burn Line at 1-866-404-

4911 and advise them what you will be doing and when.  This will aid in reducing a fire call to your controlled 

burn and an invoice.  Most people in the area understand but the people travelling past may not know.  I can 

state in the three years I have been Fire Chief 90% of field burn calls come from an out of area phone prefix. 

I also want to take this opportunity to thank the community for all their support.  The cash calendars and Ladies 

Diamond Night are our major source of income and time.   

All Corporate donations are welcomed as well and we would like to announce the Conexus Credit Union gave 

a large donation of $5,000.00.  This donation from the Conexus allowed us to purchase new forceable entry 

tools, a ventilation fan and provided training opportunities for ourselves and other departments in the area.  The 

training event will happen the weekend of March 27-29 in Cupar.  Thank you again Conexus Credit Union for 

your generous donation. 

Regard, 

Fire Chief Chris McLeod 

 

 

  

 SUMMER 
MAINTENANCE 
STUDENTS (X2) 
AND POOL STAFF!! 
Some of the sample text in this document 

indicates the name of the style applied. To get 

started right away, just tap any placeholder 

text (such as this) and start typing 

 

mailto:townofcupar1@sasktel.net
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    What’s Irish and stays out all night? 
 
      Paddy-O-Furniture!!! 

 

RCMP INFO 
The RCMP are asking for the publics help in fighting crime.  If you see 
something that is not supposed to be there, someone suspicious 
acting in a suspicious behavior, call it into the Southey RCMP 
detachment.  While 911 is for emergencies residents can call 310-
RCMP (7267) and that will take you directly to dispatching.  This will 
eliminate the risk of calling Southey and no one there to answer your 
call. 
Further, door bell cameras are a huge help to the RCMP.  They take 
clear pictures and can be used to gather evidence to catch the 
criminals.  They are a benefit to you and the RCMP when trying to 
determine what happened and who was around in the event of a 
crime.  They are reasonably priced and available at a variety of 
locations. IF YOU SEE SOMETHING REPORT IT! 

 
 

 

HEADING 1 TEXT HERE  

 

WEBSITE 

 

 

 

The Cupar Lion’s Club 

The Cupar Lion’s Club will be hosting their 20th Annual Ag 

Supper on Saturday, April 4th at the Cupar Town Hall. 

Each year we have sponsors and customers attend this evening 

event.  This year’s event consists of supper, entertainment by 

musician Justin Labrash, silent and live auctions. 

Cost is $35/plate 

Please contact any Lion’s member for information or a ticket. 
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AROUND THE TOWN……… 
• The Next meeting of Council will be Tuesday, March 17th, 2020 at 7:00 pm 

• The Next Cupar Fire Department meeting will be Tuesday, March 17th, 2020 at 7:30 pm 

• TAX ASSESSMENTS have been mailed to anyone who had an assessment change.  If you do not 

understand your assessment you received please feel free to stop by the office and we will gladly 

explain it to you. 

• Next Story Time at the Library is March 20th at 10:30 am.  Spring time theme.  

• The Cupar Community Garage Sale will be Saturday, June 6th, 2020. MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

• Cupar Soccer AGM is Thursday, March 26 at 7:00 pm at the Legion Hall. 

• March 26th – Prairie Coop AGM at the Cupar Town Hall.  Watch for posters! 

 

 

 

 

The Cupar Library is open Wednesday’s and 

Friday’s from 10:00 am-6:00 pm.  All visitors are 

appreciated and welcomed to attend and 

participate in all Cupar Library Activities. 

Story Time was held at the Library, February 14th 

at 10:30 am.  Children enjoyed stories and 

discussion about Valentine’s Day and Family Day.  

They made a card with painted hand prints and 

decorated them with heart shaped stickers.  

Valentines cookies and cheese snacks were 

enjoyed.  Next Story Time will be March 20th at 

10:30 am with a spring time theme. 

Cupar library had the Valentines Tea and Bake 

sale on February 8th.  A happy crowd enjoyed a 

bake sale, a penny trail, a tasty lunch and 

fellowship.  The door prizes of potted flowers were 

won by Jeannette Hampel and Lisa Ballan.  

Proceeds from the Tea and Bake Sale will go 

toward the Library Computer rental.  

Thank you to everyone who made generous 

donations!  All is very much appreciated! 
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The Cupar Soccer Club AGM will be Thursday, March 26th at 

7:00 pm at the Legion Hall. 

We are looking forward to another great soccer season! 

Currently we are looking to fill a few executive positions: 

Treasurer; Co-Chair – Ref Coordinator. 

Please plan to attend if your child/children are planning to 

play. 

See you there!  Cupar Soccer Club 

SNOW/WATER/SLIPPING?!?! 

Spring is almost around the corner!  Snow 

still coming, warm weather causing water 

build up and then freezing making it a 

skating rink nightmare.  We are doing all 

we can to ensure the water runs proper, 

that the snow get removed and to sand to 

make sure it is safe for everyone to get 

around.  BUT when we are working, we 

ask that everyone give us space to do so.  

The equipment can be dangerous and we 

do not always see all the way around.  If 

you see us out there with our lights 

flashing or working at a corner you hoped 

to take maybe think about an alternate 

route for that one moment. We try not to 

be long and out of everyone’s way but that 

is not always the case.   

To make sure the water flows away freely 

please try to park in your driveways or 

yards.  Vehicles parked in the runways are 

surrounded by water and when it freezes, 

are really hard to get out.  The vehicles 

slow up the drainage and cause water to 

back up and really cause issues when it 

freezes again.   

DO NOT put snow from your driveway or 

sidewalks onto the streets.   

We thank each and everyone of you who 

goes out of their way to help ensure the 

season causes the least amount of 

annoyance.  It is almost over!  We have 

just about made it through another prairie 

winter!   
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Fun facts!!!! 

1. Wearing green attire or shamrock is also a St Patrick’s Day tradition. It is one of Irish tradition to pinch 

someone who is not wearing green on the day. 

2. Finding a four-leaf clover on St Patrick’s Day is considered lucky as you only have one chance in 

10,000. Generally, you will find a three-leaf clover. 

3. There is an underwater version of Rugby, unsurprisingly called “underwater rugby”. 

4. Small as they may be, ladybugs have a unique smell that humans are incredibly sensitive to. 

5. During WWII, a U.S. naval destroyer won a battle against a Japanese submarine by throwing 

potatoes at them. The Japanese thought they were grenades. 

6. The Marshal Mathers foundation for at-risk and disadvantaged youth, was founded by Eminem. 

7. Queen Elizabeth has a personal net worth of 425 million dollars. That includes the $65 million 

Sandringham House and $140 million Balmoral Castle. 

8. It snows metal on planet Venus! There are two types that have been found, galena and bismuthinite. 

9. Only official members of a federally accepted Native American tribes may legally possess or collect 

eagle feathers. If a normal citizen has one, it is illegal. 

10. In order to protest the high tariffs enforced by a U.K. censorship board, a filmmaker sent in a 10 hour 

“movie” of white paint drying. They had to watch the entire film. 

 

 

 

 

Town of Cupar 

Box 397 

111 Stanley Street 

Cupar, SK 

S0G0Y0 

306-723-4324 Phone 

306-723-4644 Fax  

townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

www.townofcupar.com 

If you would like to see your event advertised in 

the Cupar Newsletter send the information to the 

above noted address(es) and we will do our best 

to ensure it is added. 

mailto:townofcupar1@sasktel.net
http://www.townofcupar.com/
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